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LAST WEEK’S MEETING 

No recording of meeting.  

 

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sheriff John took a whimsical look at New 
Year Resolutions. He reminded members 
that a “New Year’s Resolution is something 
the goes in one year and out the other” 
(source unknown). He ended with a quote 
from Mark Twain “New Year’s Day is the 
accepted time to make your annual good 
resolutions. Next week you can begin paving 
hell with them as usual”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Annual General Meeting – just a 
reminder from last week’s meeting that the 
Annual General Meeting is slated for January 
19th.  
 
 

 
 
Pollinator Garden – The District Annual 
Business Meeting was held last Saturday, 
July 7th. One report really stood out was from 
our Environmental Sustainability Committee 
chaired by Michelle Shermer from the 
Wenatchee Rotary Club. The information the 
committee will assist us to create and 
maintain your Pollinator Garden. Please look 
at the link to her presentation on our District 
5060 Vimeo site. 
  
  https://vimeo.com/788135452 
 

 
Salvation Army Kettles- Rusty Bracken 

reported that the Salvation Army was pleased 
with our club kettle donations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rotary District 5060 Websites –   
 
New District Website  

 
https://rotary5060.org/ 
 
Videos  

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 
 
End Polio  

https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center 
 
Pollinator Highway 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/pollinator-highway-project 

 
 
 
HUMOUR 
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GUEST SPEAKER 
 
There will be no formal guest speakers 
scheduled until we find a permanent home for 
our meetings.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GALLERY 
 

 
An Emptiness that Persists by Moodyblue 

(Brazil) 

 

 
Winston by Angela808 (Australia) 

 

 

  



 

 

Cat Around Blue Rose by MimiTina 

(Poland). Images made using DreamUp or 

other artificial-intelligence-powered image 

generators 
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